
April 24, 2020

Hello families and friends,  Another Safe week.  

Another week has flown by.  If you were here, you would observe that we have created our 
quarantine, Covid unit as required by CMS. A huge thank you to those we had to displace.  We 
have rooms, 101, 102,103, 104, first on your left on Bridge Wing, designated for new admission 
quarantining for 14 days, as needed, and residents we test for Covid.  These rooms have been 
sealed with plastic and zipper for entry. Those in these rooms are on precautions. So we wear 
masks, gowns and gloves when entering. Should we have a positive Covid case, we will further 
isolate those rooms from the general center with a plastic wall barrier.   Close entrance  from the 
lobby area to our specific workforce only.  We are working to assure it is a secure and safe work 
environment for our staff members and keep the virus contained.   We double check ourselves 
through each step.   

Everyone is adjusting to just see just our beautiful eyes over our masks.   

I have found a company who is making us extenders so they are comfortable. Another friend is 
making more cloth masks over the next week in larger sizes too. And a company is sending me 
little blue hearts for us to wear to show our survivor strength as inspiration. A staff member's 
family made headbands for staff so their masks are more comfortable. Great support and unity 
together.

We have great support in getting the PPE we need. Any and all tips are welcome.  Staff saw me 
modeling our Covid positive PPE. See me below.

St. Teresa Rehabilitation and Nursing Center
Bishop Primeau Senior Living Community
519 Bridge Street
Manchester, NH 03104
T: 603-668-2373
F: 603-668-0059
stteresarehabcenter.org



We are welcomed to work with signs now thanks to our Catholic Charities home office

Thanks again for your support during these challenging times.

Kindly, 

Luanne Rogers 
Administrator


